
 

 

     Saint Joseph River Yacht Club  
 

        Welcome to the 2025 Tri-State Regatta 

We are looking forward to another long, warm, and fun-filled Labor Day weekend with you 
on beautiful Lake Michigan. The St. Joseph River Yacht Club is proud to once again host you 
and your crews with a focus on hospitality, safety, and celebration. 

To ensure a smooth and enjoyable weekend for all, please take a moment to review the 
following important guidelines. Many of these are required by the Michigan Liquor Control 
Commission, and violations could jeopardize our liquor license. 

Alcohol Policy 

• No outside alcohol is allowed on our property at any time, including the dock and 
Rhumbline Bar dining area.  

• All alcoholic beverages consumed on our property must be purchased from the 
Club. Alcohol may not be removed from our property. 

• Alcohol may not be transported from any vessel to our dock or club property. 

• Alcohol may only be consumed from club-issued containers.  No personal cans, 
bottles, thermoses, water bottles, etc. 

• All guests consuming alcohol must present a valid ID upon arrival and wear a 
wristband provided by Club staff. No service will be provided without one. 

Food & Smoking 

• No outside food is permitted on club property. Due to health regulations, only food 
prepared by SJRYC staff may be consumed onsite. 

• Smoking is permitted only in our parking lot or off our property. 

Transportation 

• A complimentary shuttle will run continuously between the south side river wall 
(where boats may be rafted) and the Yacht Club from 6 a.m. to midnight. 


